From: Bobby Brown <BBrown@ebsaryfoundationco.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 9, 2020 3:34 PM

To: Karen Olson <kolson@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Cc: Doug Bradshaw <dbradshaw@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Cheri Smith <csmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>;
Keri O'Brien <kobrien@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Scott Alfele <Scott@ebsaryfoundationco.com>
Subject: RE: ITB #20-009 Trumbo Floating Docks

Karen,

Ebsary honors the bid price of $643,520. Our estimating software automatically allocates
overhead/profit/allowances/etc. across bid items and a newer employee ran the report without
accounting for the pre-filled bid items in the bid package. This resulted in the double allocation of the
allowance items in our bid schedule. The total bid amount is accurate and we will correct the bid

schedule of values to reflect.

Thank you for bringing to our attention and | apologize for any inconvenience this causes your office. If
you need any additional info from us please let me know.

Regards,

Bobby Brown
Estimator

EBSARY

foundation company

From: Karen Olson <kolson@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Sent: Thursday, July 09, 2020 9:57 AM

To: Bobby Brown <BBrown@ebsaryfoundationco.com>

Cc: Doug Bradshaw <dbradshaw,@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Cheri Smith <csmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>;
Keri O'Brien <kobrien@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Subject: ITB #20-009 Trumbo Floating Docks

Bobby -

After reviewing your proposal we have found a significant mathematical error. Does Ebsary Foundation
Company honor the submitted total base bid price of $643,520?

Karen Olson

Deputy Director

Port & Marine Services
(305) 809-3803



